Fireworks permits needed

The Department  of Public
Safety,
Prevention wishes to remind the
public that a permit, issued by the
State Fire Marshal is required for
all fireworks displays in thestate.

‘Applications. for a permit may .
be. acquired. by, contacting ‘the:

State  Fire .Marshal’s * Office,

Division ' of 'Fire

Pouch “N,” ' Juneau, ‘Alaska
99811, ‘phone 465-4331 ‘or by
contacting the Anchorage
Regional Office at P.O. Box 6188
Annex, Anchorage, phone

.272-1586 or:. the Fairbanks

regional office at 1514 Cushman
Street, Fairbanks, -phone
456-4002. \ !



